
Dear Customers 
 
 
Here comes the time…… Our new environment platform is now ready to be deployed!  
 
We are happy to inform that all modules for Accounting/Finance, Ocean forwarding, Ocean Liner 
Agent, Road Forwarding and Airfreight Forwarding and their supporting systems are ready for 
you as from January 1st 2017! 
 
Several of you have requested a time frame for this migration. For those who are not yet in the 
migration plan, we very much encourage you to contact us to define the most suitable timeframe 
and organize this important step with the sufficient testing and training prior to Go-Live 
 
So please contact us for the further details and planning at +45 43713533 or support@uniteam.dk 
 
We look forward to introducing you to the coming “industry standard software to improve your 
efficiency”! 

 

 

 

 

More information please contact: 

 

Uniteam Support 

Support@uniteam.dk;  

 

Mr. Jens Sorensen 

js@uniteam.dk 

 

Mr. Martin Erichsen 

me@uniteam.dk 

 

Ms. Ji Ren 

jr@uniteam.com.hk 

 

Thank you once more for your support and cooperation with us through years. We’re here to 

listen to your voice, how to improve our product and service.  

 

We wish you all, and family a happy December with the yearend holidays and a fruitful New Year 

of 2017. 

 

Ji Ren    
CEO 
      UniTeam Group 
 
30.11.2016 Copenhagen  

mailto:support@uniteam.dk
mailto:Support@uniteam.dk
mailto:js@uniteam.dk
mailto:me@uniteam.dk
mailto:jr@uniteam.com.hk

